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Comments: The Winter Travel Map- all ski trail systems should be off limits to motorized travel and classified as

Oversnow Vehicles Prohibited seasonally 

Ward ski trail system- all of this system should be for non motorized use. It is a more back country type

experience and unique with some rare single track trails as compared with Skyway and County Line areas.

Motorized winter travel is simply incompatible with these features. 

Grand Mesa ski trail areas provided by the GMNC and Forest Service have grown in use and popularity over the

years and it seems likely that they will continue to do so, given the growth of the region in general. I think the

Alternative D allows for the future expansion of non motorized winter recreational use.

I have used all 3 of the ski areas every winter over the past 25 years and am currently building a cabin about 4

miles down Hwy 65 from the Ward Lake system and hope to enjoy and continue to ski there for many more years

to come.


